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Rachel Reynolds

From: Justin Tipa 
Sent: Tuesday, 6 May 2025 1:40 pm
To: Brad Henderson
Subject: Re: Haldon Solar Farm FTAA lodgement notice

Thanks Brad. All the best. 
 
 
Justin Tipa 
 
Chairman, Te Rūnanga o Moeraki 

 
 
 
 
 
On Tue, 6 May 2025 at 12:18, Brad Henderson  wrote: 

Kia ora Justin, 

  

Please see attached a letter advising of our intention to lodge our substantive application under the 
Fast Track Approvals Act (FTAA). 

  

If you have any questions, we’d be more than happy to answer them. 

  

Ngā mihi, 

  

Brad Henderson 

South Island Development Manager 

M:   
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